
Light of Christ Theater Camp 2021
 

We will be performing “High School Musical, Jr”.
Auditions will be done by video this year and are due by May 5, with possible in-person call backs on May 12.

 
We are excited to be able to offer an all-day camp again this year. 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, camp might look a little different this year. But here are a few things that will not change:
We will put on a full production in just two weeks. We will have daily devotion time.

We will make new friendships and strengthen old one. We will work together. We will have FUN!
 

Camp leaders will closely monitor the development of the current COVID-19 pandemic and are committed to following CDC
guidelines and best practices to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus. Measures will most likely include, 

but not be limited to symptom checks, mask wearing, social distancing, and frequent hand sanitizing.
Depending on the camp size, we might decide to double-cast the show to limit the number of kids on stage. This could mean

that your child only appears in one performance, BUT it would double the chances of getting a leading role.
Your child’s safety and well-being are our top priority!

 
Sign up today! A $60 deposit reserves your spot.

Fee: $250 ($200 additional sibling)
 

If you have any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to contact
 

Christine Mathias – mathiri@sbcglobal.net, (847) 845-0132 cell 
Beca Malmgrem  - rebecamalmgren@yahoo.com

 
Your Light of Christ Theater Camp Team 2021

Beca Malgrem – Director
Meghan Parquette – Director

Hannah Sullivan – Choreographer
Dorte Strobel – Camp Administrator

Christine Mathias – Camp Administrator
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